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Appendix 5

Alexandria Gilbert

From: Duncan Young [duncan_young1@sky.com]

Sent: 20 July 2010 09:22

To: Licensing

Subject: Licensing application - Indian Pantry Calthorpe Street Banbury

Foliow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Cear Sirs

My wife and | own one of the flats in the Counting House development on Calthorpe Street. | was extremely
perturbed to find that a licensing application was in process without any consultation or reference to the
owners and occupiers of the flats. Alcohol is already too freely available in the town and this will not only
create yet another niusance/litter hotspot in Banbury but will also devalue my property in the future.

Your duty is to protect the environment and living conditions of all couricil tax payers in Banbury. | feel you
are not working in the interests of the wider commuriity and feel very strongly that any such application must
be reviewed and discussed with those people most likely to be directly affected by your decisions.

Sincerely

Duncan Young
tel. 01295279744
mob. 07773 511106

21/07/2010





